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11-11-21 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you may know, next year is Queen Elizabeth II’s platinum jubilee which means she will have been 
reigning for 70 years. To mark the occasion, a commemorative coin (see below) has been minted. If you 
wish to purchase one for your child as a memento, go to School Money to order it (£3 / coin) any time 
between now and Friday 17 December 2021. That will enable us to place the total order before the 
Christmas holidays. This will guarantee delivery before the official platinum jubilee celebrations in May 
2022. The coin comes in a display box. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
J Shipley 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
J Shipley 


